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Wishing you a great summer



Dear parents,

This school year is coming to an end and we are proud of our teachers and students, a
team work that has proven successful.

I’m happy to share the Section Internationale highlights for this year with you:
   - increasing number of students: from 220 in 2015 to 260 this year,
   - continuous work to streamline processes and procedures,
   - efficient recruitment process to achieve a high quality teaching all along the year,
   - a new networking event: the now famous Quiz Night,
   - an Anglais Après La Classe Program (AALC) up to full speed,
   - more and more extra-curricular activities for our SI students, such as the new Theatre
Workshop in Primary Pasteur,
   - our new website for increased visibility: http://sectioninternationale.org

Our strategy for next year stays the same:
   - build and expand a bilingual and multi-cultural education programme, integrated
into the French school system from Maternelle to Baccalauréat, 
   - with all mother-tongue English-speaking, certified teachers,
   - an optimised students/teacher ratio,
   - a high level of implication by volunteers to keep operating costs and fees down.

I have enjoyed being involved as a volunteer parent and taking part in the development
of the SI for the last 6 years. After all these years spent at the Committee level, I have
decided to step down to let other parents take the lead.

If you’re interested in helping the SI further development, please do call me (06 37 81 71 83)
or Yvonne, our Vice-President (07 86 10 44 45) to discuss what your involvement could be.
We really need help of new volunteer parents, be it for (punctual) annual social events or
on a more strategic level !

Wishing you enjoyable summer holidays. Enjoy some well deserved rest and recovery
before meeting up again on Sunday, 1st September, for the 2019 Back to

School Picnic at Lycée Corneille. And at the AGM on Thursday, 26th September 2019.

 
Marie-Hélène Godinot
President - Section Internationale

A word from the Section's President

Call for volunteers
If you feel committed to the Section and are willing to help, please
do not hesitate to contact our Vice President Yvonne Rémond-
Murphy (vp@sectioninternationale.org)
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Day!

 



GRADUATION
3 ème

BY ORLA GLEESON-COHEN & TERI BILLON

 



BROCANTE DU

FEUILLAUME

BY YVONNE RÉMOND-MURPHY

 

Brocante du Bourg on the 8th of
September and the Brocante at
Noisy le Roi on Sunday 22nd of
September.



ANGLAIS APRES
LA CLASSE

The test for newcomers (apart from CE1) is on
Wednesday, 11th of September 2019.

Classes start on Wednesday, 18th of
September 



WHERE ARE THEY
NOW ?



EVENTS

 

 



PRACTICAL
INFORMATION

Admissions contact details:
admissions@sectioninternationale.org
+33 (0) 7 77 70 34 37

On the net:

www.sectioninternationale.org

www.facebook.com/sectioninternationalelacellesaintcloud

Section Internationale
30 avenue de Circourt
78170 La Celle St Cloud

 JOIN US!

The next Committee meeting is on

September the 12th 2019!

The AGM is on

September the 26th 2019!


